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Meeting attended: 2021 State of the City 

Dates of meeting: November 4, 2021 

Location: Canyon Country Community Center 

SCV Water Board meeting to be presented at: November 16, 2021 

On November 4, 2021, I attended the 2021 Santa Clarita State of the City held at the new Canyon Country 

Community Center. 

Points of interest: 

• City Manager Ken Striplin welcome the attendees. 

• Posting of the colors and flag pledge featured the Valencia High School JROTC. 

• Pastor David Hegg provided the invocation. 

• Mayor Miranda, Mayor Pro-Tern Weste, Councilmembers McLean, Smyth and Gibbs each spoke about 

City accomplishments during the year and starred in their individual video presentations of themselves 

interacting with members of the City staff in various locations and settings around the city. It was very 

well done and entertaining. 

• At the conclusion of the presentations, attendees were invited to adjourn to the patio area where 

refreshments were served. 

It was a good opportunity to meet with Council members and other community leaders in an in-person setting, 

and representing SCV Water and I appreciate being able to attend. 
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